
 

 

BUSINESS LAW SECTION: UCC COMMITTEE 
REPORT PREPARED FOR THE DECEMBER 7, 2023 COUNCIL MEETING 

 
1. Next Scheduled Meeting of the Committee/Directorship. 
 

Next scheduled meeting of the Committee/Directorship:   
December 13, 2023 

 
2. Council Approval. 
 
 N/A 
 
3. Membership. 
 

We have been working to engage membership in providing written 
contributions regarding topics concerning the UCC to the Michigan Bar 
Journal. Additionally, we have been working with our committee to identify 
strategies to get legislation introduced to the Michigan legislature to adopt 
recent changes to the UCC. 
 

4. Accomplishments Toward Committee/Directorship Objectives. 
 

We have had committee members write  
 
Committee members are working to identify and contact individual 
legislators to determine how to bring UCC law changes to the Michigan 
code. 

 
5. Meetings and Programs. 
 

We have had 2 meetings this year to talk about recent updates in the law 
and in UCC changes. 
 
We intend to have a final meeting this year to follow up on progress on 
current proposed Bar Journal articles and legislative outreach among 
committee members.  At our final meeting of the year, we will have Tom 
Buiteweg, a partner in the Ann Arbor office of Hudson Cook, LLP who is a 
member of the Michigan delegation to the Uniform Law Commission and 
NCCUSL who present at the meeting on expected developments in the 
UCC. 

 
6. Publications. 
 

See 3 Above 
 



 

 

7. Methods of Monitoring Legislative/Judicial/Administrative 
Developments and Recommended Action 

 
We follow SBM’s e-Journal and UCC notices to find developments in 
caselaw and revisions to the UCC that may be adopted by the legislature. 
 

8. Miscellaneous. 
 
 
 
Kim Clayson, Taft Stettinius & Hollister, LLP; Southfield, Michigan 
Michael Khoury, Fisher Broyles, LLP; Bingham Farms, Michigan  
Co-Chairs BLS UCC Committee  
 
 

 




